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PRESS RELEASE 

 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma has expressed 

deep concern and grief to see huge loss of life and property caused by landslides 

triggered by flash flood in the State of Uttarakhand. 

On behalf of the people of Arunachal Pradesh, the Governor has conveyed heartfelt 

condolences to the bereaved family members and hoped for speedy restoration of 

normal life in the affected areas. He also hoped for safe return of stranded pilgrims and 

tourists. The Governor assured that people of the State join in every way in bringing 

back normalcy in Uttarakhand with all available means. 

The Governor appealed to the affected people to be brave and hopeful towards life as 

the whole country is with them at this hour of tragedy. 
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